
Proposed Alteration of Boundaries 
Notice of Intention to Alter Boundaries 
 
The Council of the City of Saskatoon hereby gives notice of the intention to alter the City boundary to include the following lands, 
which are also shown on the map below: 
 

Part of SW 17-36-04-W3 Part of NE 22-37-05-W3 Part of E½ 35-37-05-W3 
Part of NW 09-36-05-W3 Part of NW 23-37-05-W3 Part of SW 35-37-05-W3 
Part of E½ 11-36-05-W3 Part of 26-37-05-W3 Part of E½ 13-36-06-W3 
Part of SE 13-36-05- W3 Part of 29-37-05-W3 Part of NW 13-36-06-W3 
Part of S½ 17-36-05-W3 Part of 30-37-05-W3 Part of E½ 21-36-06-W3 
Part of SE 18-36-05-W3 E½ 31-37-05-W3 Part of S½ 22-36-06-W3 
Part of SW 07-37-05-W3 SW 31-37-05-W3 Part of SE 11-37-06-W3 
Part of NE 19-37-05-W3 Part of 32-37-05-W3 Part of S½ 12-37-06-W3 
Part of N½ 20-37-05-W3 Part of SE 34-37-05-W3 Part of SW 13-37-06-W3 

 

 
 
 
 

These lands are currently within the Rural Municipality of Corman Park No. 344.  Boundary alteration is also referred to as 
‘annexation’. 
 
Reason for Boundary Alteration – The proposed boundary alteration will provide for the City of Saskatoon to correct inconsistencies 
in the current City limits, bring City-owned land and City infrastructure into City limits, and enable short-term growth. 
 
Objections - Any person may file a written objection to the proposed boundary alteration.  The written objection must be received 
by the Office of the City Clerk (mail to 222 3rd Avenue North, Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5  or email city.clerk@saskatoon.ca)  on or before 
5:00pm on September 2, 2014.  If any written objections are received on or before that date, City Council will conduct a public 
meeting.  If a public meeting is to be held, a separate notice will be published. 
 
Questions:  Any questions with respect to the proposed boundary alteration may be directed to the City of Saskatoon, Community 
Services Department, Planning and Development Division as follows: 
Laura Hartney, Regional Planning Manager (306-975-2288) 
Dana Kripki, Senior Planner – Regional Partnerships (306-975-1432) 
OR email:  regional.planning@saskatoon.ca 
 
For more information on Boundary Alteration, visit our webpage at www.saskatoon.ca, look under ‘F’ for Future Growth and follow 
the link to Boundary Alteration.  A more detailed map showing legal land information is provided on the website. 
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